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Homes for Good is excited to announce the groundbreaking ceremony for the Market District Commons. This project 
will expand affordable housing opportunities to the Downtown Core in Eugene.  
 
Executive Director, Jacob Fox said, “Homes for Good has been breaking ground to improve low-income housing in Lane 
County for 70 years, and we are ecstatic to continue to enhance our community.” 
 
The event will be on-site at the corner of 6th and Oak Street on Wednesday, July 17th starting at 10:30am. 
 
About Market District Commons Project: 
 
The mixed-use project will serve Lane County’s Veterans and Workforce with 50 units. The vibrant Market 
District will provide supportive housing in a location ideal for both residents and surrounding community.  
 
The Market District Commons will include an attractive commercial space and sustainable apartments built to 
the latest green standards. Construction will be done by Chambers Construction and architecture services by 
Bergsund and DeLaney.  
 
The project has received funding from City of Eugene SDC waivers, City of Eugene HOME, Network for Oregon 
Affordable Housing, HUD, Wells Fargo, OHCS and Obie Companies.  
 
The partnerships between Homes for Good, Lane County and Obie Companies represents a strong 
collaboration of private and public developers. These partnerships allow for the creation of a dynamic urban 
village in an area of downtown Eugene targeted for redevelopment.  
 


